
Dear Energy & Natural Resources Committee 
 
Please pass SB2321. 
 
This bill helps landowners recover fees, when it’s necessary to bring in expert 
witness(s), during the eminent domain process.  
 
More and more we see the push and threat of either Eminent Domain or 
Condemnation.  In so many ways this is such an abuse to our “North Dakota Land 
Owners.”  Why should owners have the burden of added costs when trying to 
voice their concerns on the environmental impact or safety concerns when it 
comes to the land they manage?  
 
Therefore, I urge a DO PASS recommendation on SB2321  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sandra J Rupp 
District 28 
Edgeley, ND  


